PAROISSE DE ST OUEN

VISITE ROYALE

A Visite Royale will take place in the Parish of St
Ouen on Wednesday 6 August 2025
commencing at 10.30 am

Landowners and tenants are asked to cut any
obstruction which may be overhanging, and
clear any cuttings from the Public Highway
before the above date.

PARISH HALL

The Parish Hall office will be closed for
business on Wednesday 6 August 2025 due to
the said Visite Royale.

Richard Honeycombe
Connétable



